
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),                                                               October 23rd, 2018. 
 
 
Our ​SMS Halloween Dance-A-Thon ​​ is right around the corner, and this year St. Mary 
of the Angels school ​will be pre-selling “​​Kernels Popcorn ​​” bags for ​​$2.50 each.   
 

What a wonderful way to enjoy a school-safe & healthy treat at school,  
on Halloween Day ! 
 

Popcorn flavours options include, ​Buttersalt and 
White Cheddar.​​ This individually packaged “Kernels 
popcorn” will be ​distributed on the day of the school 

dance,​​ ​Wednesday October 31st.  
 
If you would like to ​pre-purchase “Kernels Popcorn” 
for your child, ​please fill out the pre-order form 
below ​and submit full payment​​ ​​to your child’s 
classroom teacher by​ ​​Friday October 26th, 2018.   

   
 

 Don’t miss out!  Submit your ​​pre-order and payment  

by Fri. Oct.26th.   
   

Sincerely,  
The SMS Grade 8 Student Initiatives Committee. 
 
 

** If paying by cheque please make it payable to: St. Mary of the Angels School** 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Halloween Dance -A- Thon “KERNELS” Popcorn! 

 
STUDENT FULL 
NAME: __________________________ GRADE _______ TEACHER: _____________________ 
 
 

DATE #  Bags   Cost $ 

Wed. October 31st Buttersalt ______x $2.50 
White Cheddar ______x $2.50  

 

=_____________ 
=_____________ 

 TOTAL AMOUNT Enclosed    ⇨⇨ 
CASH / Cheque  

$ 



 

 


